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TESTIMONY ON GOVERNOR'S MESSAGE No. 36
GUBERNATORIAL NOMINEE
RICHARD MITCHELL
By
Ted Sakai, Director
Department of Public Safety

Senate Committee on Public Safety, Intergovernmental and Military Affairs:
Senator Will Espero, Chair
Senator Rosalyn H. Baker, Vice Chair

Tuesday, October 29, 2013; 9:35 a.m.
State Capitol, Room 224

Chair Espero, Vice Chair Baker, and Members of the Committee:

As the Director of the Department of Public Safety, | realize how important
it is to ensure that the mandate of Act 116 (13) Relating to the Service of Civil
Process, be fulfilled in a timely and comprehensive manner.

Mr. Mitchell brings his 22 years of experience serving process in Hawaii to
highlight the issues faced by the process server community. Mr. Mitchell’s
extensive knowledge of the service of process here in Hawaii, includes the period
when all process servers worked under the umbrella of the Department of Public
Safety as Civil Deputies within the Sheriff Division. He is a process server for the
Office of the Prosecuting Attorney and a Fire Captain for the Federal Fire
Department.

| strongly support Mr. Mitchell’s nomination as a committee member for

the Civil Process Server Working Group based upon his extensive experience as
a civil process server in Hawalii, and his proven problem solving capabilities.

"An Equal Opportunity Employer/Agency"



To; Honorable Senator Will Espero

From; RICHARD K. MITCHELL

DATE; 10/25/2013

RE: Application to Civil Process Server Working Group

Dear Senator Espero;

I am writing to apply for a position on the Civil Process Server Working Group. I feel
that I will be a great asset to this committee by assisting in the knowledge and
insight in the Civil Process Serving Field. [ hope my strength in perceiving the
industry trends and challenges and translating them to this committee will be
beneficial from day one. 1 have aver 22 years of experience in the Civil Process
serving industry and have been trained and worked in the Public Safety Sherriff’s
Civil Division.

What [ hope to accomplish by serving on this committee is to pass down information
that occurs every day in our field and to insure that the public will be recipients to

organizational policies and procedures.

Please let me know if [ can help you make your selection by providing any further
information or coming in for an interview.

Sincerely,

Richard K. Mitchell
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